
Policy and Design Working Group Year End Review for 2018 
 

The Policy and Design Working Group completed the following work according to its 

mandate in 2018. The Masonry Guidelines were completed and approved by City 

Council on September 12, 2018. 

The working group reviewed the Cultural Heritage Impact Assessments that are 

provided with applications for the redevelopment of land, where there is the possibility of 

an impact to the cultural heritage in the vicinity of the proposed development.  

The working group reviewed Documentation and Salvage Reports for buildings that 

have previously been approved for demolition. 

The working group provided comments on the Cultural Heritage Impact Assessments 

and the Documentation and Salvage Reports.  

The buildings and sites that were reviewed were from across the City, urban, suburban 

and rural areas to include Stoney Creek, Dundas, Ancaster, Glanbrook and the lower 

and upper City. 
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